
 

MIDWAY SEWER DISTRICT 

RESOLUTION NO. 2018-08 

 

RESOLUTION DECLARING EMERGENCY 

Background: District staff have identified the following significant infrastructure failure: 

On Thursday, May 31, 2018, at 9:30 a.m., District Senior Inspector, Brock Powell was notified by 

Cannan Dacus, Superintendent for CST that his subcontractor Versatile Drilling had hit a large 

un-located sewer main on the north side of his property located at 19035 International Boulevard.   

The damaged section of pipe is about 55 feet upstream of MH E6-60.  The 21” concrete sewer 

main conveys the sewage of the Northeast portion of the sewer district. This is a critical piece of 

our infrastructure and must be protected and repaired immediately. 

The above infrastructure is a critical element of the District’s sewage collection system, is in 

danger of imminent failure and such failure could jeopardize the health, safety and property of 

District residents. 

Resolution: NOW THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that the Board of Commissioners of Midway 

Sewer District hereby declares an emergency and directs staff to undertake all necessary actions 

to expedite the repair or replacement of the failing infrastructure: 

Adoption: ADOPTED at a regular meeting of the Board of Commissioners of Midway Sewer 

District on June 13, 2018, the following Commissioners being present and voting: 
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